Irving Heritage Society

Gift and Loan Agreement Policy
The mission of the Irving Heritage Society (IHS) is to advocate for historic preservation, educate our community on its heritage and preserve items significant to our local history.  

From time to time, the IHS is asked about its policy for receiving donations (either gifts or loans) of artifacts that can be used to illuminate our past and educate future generations.  IHS is not a museum and therefore does not actively seek historical artifacts.  However, when the situation arises, IHS does consider accepting gifts or loans which are considered relevant or unique in the area’s history.  These artifacts are often used in exhibits and displays prepared by the IHS to promote an appreciation and better understanding of Irving’s past.
When determining whether to accept a donation, the IHS executive leadership conducts an exploratory discussion with the prospective donor.  The purpose of this discussion is to reach a common understanding regarding the wishes of the donor and the appropriateness of the gift or loan in relationship to the mission and policies of IHS.

If a mutual interest continues after the exploratory discussion and approval by the executive leadership, the appropriate agreement documents are signed by both parties and reported to the IHS Board.  
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